
Date: 7/18/22

To:       State Agencies and Co-Op Members

From:  State Procurement Office

Re: SPO Alert – Secure Printing & Mailing Services

The State Procurement Office has “Awarded” a contract through a CI for statewide Secure
Printing & Mailing Services. The Contractor possesses a SOC 2 Type II and AZRamp 325
Moderate certification, and they can provide secure printing and mailing of documents with
financial (checks), PHI, or confidential information. The contract period is from July 18, 2022
to April 30, 2023, at which time new contracts will be awarded through a solicitation.

New Contract Information:

Contract # Contractor Contract Start Date

CTR061123 Standard Printing 7/18/22

If there are any questions, please contact Francine Whittington at francine.whittington@azdoa.gov


